
PARENTS!  

Let’s spend time with other adults for a change!  

We Are All One: Parenting Support Club will connect 

community parents to discuss what really matters to you! 

  

Sessions will be held: 

May 6th, 20th, 27th 

Join us 7pm live on Zoom (ID 516 131 3834) 

 

New topics chosen by you each week. 

Working together and supporting each other to be the 

best parents we can be!  

Contact Chelsea at ccameron@gccrc.ca for more info 

 

 

 


